
THE HEATH’S NEWSLETTER
April – May – June 2012

Home Address:  234 Willis Rd., Cove City, NC  28523 - Hm. Ph.: 252-514-6761  Cell: 704-674-8268

Dear Prayer Supporters:

Sorry  for this letter being a little late, but the last four months have passed like a whirlwind. It will soon 
be Nov. 6th, and Election Day. I trust that as a believer you are registered to vote, and will vote for the 
candidates that will, as closely  as possible, stand for your God-given constitutional rights. Our freedoms, 
as a church and as a nation have never, in my lifetime, faced such a critical election. DO NOT STAY 
HOME. If you stay home, it is a vote for our destruction, as a nation. I want to make an application of 
Joshua 24:15 “…Choose you this day whom ye will serve…”. Will it be Islam, Sharia Law, Socialism, 
One World Government, or will it be Constitutional Government, Free Enterprise, and freedom to 
worship. I realize none of our candidates are Independent Baptist, BUT we are rendering unto Caesar 
that which belongs to Caesar, and unto God, that which, belongs to Him. I have been very disappointed 
in the primary voting of believers. God GAVE us our freedom, and He expects us to do what is right to 
keep our freedom. APATHY will not keep it for us!!

Norma and I wish to THANK all of you that sent anniversary cards, gifts, and called us by  phone. Yes, 
Aug. 19th will be 50 YEARS AGO that we exchanged our vows in marriage. It seems, but yesterday!!  
However, browsing the wedding album shows that it WAS  50 years ago!! May the Lord bless you for 
your kindness, love, and your prayers for us.

NEWS

1. MAY: Dalton had Cataract surgery on both eyes, with great  results!! Finished eight weeks in a 
walking boot for a broken right foot. The foot is doing great (this was my first broken bone).   
We had a Sunday meeting in NC, along with a pastors’ fellowship, and an ordination counsel and 
service.

2. JUNE: Preached in the Mission’s Conference for my home church in Kinston, NC. Then we 
went up to Edinburg, VA for a great WWNTBM Family Week!! The preaching, food, fellowship, 
and kindness of Valley Baptist Church was just tremendous.

3. JULY: Meetings at my  home church, and at Faith Baptist in Trenton, NC. Then off to 
Walkertown, NC, as a representative for WWNTBM at the Sword of the Lord Conference. We 
did not have a display this year, but I was able to move among the folks attending and make 
some good contacts.

4. A SPECIAL TRIBUTE: To my pastor friend (retired), Brother Harold Carey, went home to be 
with the Lord. His memorial service was at his old church, Neuse Baptist in Raleigh, July 19th. 
What a glorious time!!! Many, many pastors and missionaries were present. He was a great  Bible 
preacher, leader, and loved missions and missionaries. Neuse has supported us in all of our years 
in missions. Kay Hill served with Pastor Carey for 53 years.

We love you dear folk in the Lord,
Dalton & Norma Heath


